Riordan Group Pty Ltd
10 Old Melbourne Road
Lara VIC 3212

Riordan

Grain Transport Storage

30/01/2018

To whom this may concern,

Last year Riordan Group Pty Ltd (RGS) applied for and achieved exemption from parts 3-6 of the Port Terminal Access
(Bulk Wheat) Code of Conduct 2014 (“The Code”) for the loading of bulk grain at Lascelles Wharf, Geelong.

On 15% January 2018 the Department of Agriculture and Water Resources approved RGS to export to grain via a berth at
Corio Quay North, Geelong. Approval was granted in part because of the increased traffic and storage of wind turbines at
Lascelles Wharf, Geelong.

Due to the flexible nature of mobile bulk loading RGS has the capacity to load from different berths within the Port of

Geelong. Accordingly, RGS is requesting exemption from parts 3-6 of the Port Terminal Access (Bulk Wheat) Code of
Conduct 2014 (“The Code”) be made for the Port of Geelong to avoid any further requests of this nature.

We look forward to your feedback,

Thanks and regards,

Eric Fisher



